

February 16, 2017

City Council President Joseph P. Lopes, and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval an ORDER that the sum of FORTY FIVE THOUSAND DOLLARS (\$45,000.00) now standing to the credit of the account from AIRPORT SALARIES AND WAGES and the sum of TWENTY FIVE THOUAND DOLLARS (\$25,000.00) now standing to the credit of the account from AIRPORT OTHER CHARGES be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

AIRPORT CHARGES AND SERVICES...... \$70,000.00

To be certified and approved by the Department Head

[]



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

CITY COUNCIL

February 23, 2017

ORDERED: that the sum of FORTY FIVE THOUSAND DOLLARS (\$45,000.00) now standing to the credit of the account from AIRPORT SALARIES AND WAGES and the sum of TWENTY FIVE THOUAND DOLLARS (\$25,000.00) now standing to the credit of the account from AIRPORT OTHER CHARGES be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

AIRPORT CHARGES AND SERVICES...... \$70,000.00

To be certified and approved by the Department Head



January 27, 2017

Ari J. Sky Chief Financial Officer City of New Bedford 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Re: Transfer Request - FY-17 New Bedford Regional Airport

Dear Mr. Sky:

The Airport respectfully requests that the following transfers be made among the various airport accounts at this time. If in order, please prepare the request for the Mayor and City Council to approve.

\$45,000.00 from our 100 account to our 200 account

\$25,000.00 from our 900 account to our 200 account

The excess monies are due to the fact that we have an open Asst. Manager position that will not be filled before the end of this fiscal year and it took awhile to fill Manager position.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Scot Servis, Airport Manager

ce: Airport Commission